City of Walton Council Meeting Minutes October 9, 2018

Call to Order

The Common Council of the City of Walton, Kentucky met in a regular meeting on Tuesday October 9, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. with the following present: Mayor Gabe Brown, Council Members; Adam Croweak, John Wainwright, Bobby McDonald, Rose Beach, Stephanie Williams, and Matt Brown. City Attorney Mike Duncan. City Clerk Sharon Stevenson.

Invocation/Pledge

Council Member John Wainwright gave the invocation and led everyone in the pledge to the flag.

Approval of Agenda

Council Member Matt Brown moved to approve the agenda. Council Member Adam Croweak seconded the motion. Upon roll call the following Council Members voted "yes": Adam Croweak, John Wainwright, Bobby McDonald, Rose Beach, Stephanie Williams, and Matt Brown.

Approval of Minutes

Council Member Rose Beach moved to approve the minutes of the regular meeting held on **September 11**, **2018**, public hearing on **September 18**, **2018**, and special called on **September 20**, **2018**. Council Member Matt Brown seconded the motion. Upon roll call the following Council Members voted "yes": Adam Croweak, John Wainwright, Bobby McDonald, Rose Beach, Stephanie Williams, and Matt Brown.

Ordinances

Council Member John Wainwright moved to approve **Ordinance No. 2018-09** on its second reading amending section 31.03 of the City of Walton Code of Ordinances pertaining to Mayor and City Council Compensation. Council Member Bobby McDonald seconded the motion. Upon roll call the following Council Members voted "yes": Adam Croweak, John Wainwright, Bobby McDonald, and Stephanie Williams. Voting "No": Council Members Rose Beach and Matt Brown. Motion Passed.

**Ordinance was vetoed by Mayor Brown by mail delivery to Council Members on October 11, 2018.

Page 1 of 2 Minutes of October 9, 2018

Council Comments

- Adam Croweak thanked everyone that came out to Family Night at the Park and hopes everyone will come out and vote next month in the primary election.
- John Wainwright stated that Aosta Valley and High Street parks are getting lots of use and encouraged everyone to come out and enjoy our many parks.
- Bobby McDonald hopes everyone will come out and vote.
- Matt Brown thanked everyone for attending the council meeting.

Mayor Comments

Encouraged everyone to vote next month at the primary election.

Adjourn

Council Member Bobby McDonald moved to adjourn meeting at 8:25 p.m. Council Member Rose Beach seconded the motion. Upon roll call the following Council Members voted "yes": Adam Croweak, John Wainwright, Bobby McDonald, Rose Beach, Stephanie Williams, and Matt Brown.

Attest:	Approved:
Sharon Stevenson, City Clerk	Gabe Brown, Mayor